
 

Proactive Strategies for Safety* 
Presented by Judith Petruzzi, PSEA Education Services Division 

This workshop is for ESP only — not eligible for Act 48 hours. 

 
It is the responsibility of public education 
to educate all students.  An outcome is 
that some students who attend our 
schools have behavioral issues, some 
severe.  This course is designed to take 
a comprehensive look at the school 

environment to maximize safety for students and staff.  We will talk 
about the physical environment; establishment of clear and consistent 
routines and procedures; de-escalation techniques; and the need for 
clear communication among staff to address behavior. 
 

*Paraprofessionals, if taking this workshop for the hours, it is recommended that you obtain pre-
approval from your employer to ensure the hours will be accepted. 

 

DATE:  November 1, 2022 
 

TIME: Workshop — 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
 

LOCATION: Online via Zoom 

 
*Requirements in order to receive Chapter 14 hours: 

✓ participate in the entire workshop.  Partial hours are NOT given; AND 
✓ when held via Zoom, you must be present on the video feed for the entire workshop; 

AND 
✓ within 3 days of your workshop, complete the online survey, which includes entering 

the CODE word.  Sometime during the workshop, a code word will be given; that code word 
will need to entered into the online survey.  The survey will be emailed to you within 24 hours 
of your workshop. 

 
 

RSVP no later than October 28, 2022!  
(online at www.psea.org/er/rcpe or email to e-rgn@psea.org)   

A day or two before your session, you will receive a  
confirmation email containing Zoom information for the workshop. 

 
 Sponsored by ER RCPE Committee for PSEA members  

http://www.psea.org/er
mailto:e-rgn@psea.org

